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25th January, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Physical Education Provision update 

We were notified that our current PE coach Mr Shingler had handed his notice in to the 
company providing his services to take on a new opportunity in teaching. In the interim 
Class Teachers have delivered Physical Education lessons during this time. I am pleased to 
say that a new PE coach has been assigned to our school, Ms A. Lewis, and we are delighted 
to welcome her, specifically as she has a wide range of experience to call on. 

This will mean that we have to make a small amendment to your children’s PE day. To 
clarify I have put PE days from 5th February 2024 for your child below: 

PE days: 

Monday am: Reception 

Monday am: Class 2- Year 1 and Year 2 

Monday pm: Class 3- Year 3 and Year 4 

Thursday pm: Class 4- Year 5 and Year 6. 

 

We have many opportunities in the week where it would be beneficial for children to have 
PE kits in school, may I request that PE kits are in school Monday and left until Friday to 
go home, we are quite happy to have PE kits in all half term also . 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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